
ANNOUNCEMENTS  

•  Congratulations to Daniel and 
Desiree Sandison on the birth of their 
baby boy, Linden Jonas, born on 
December 2.  He was 6 pounds, 4 oz.   
Dan and Michelle Duckering are the 
proud grandparents. 
 

•   Please check your church 
mailbox for your 2017 donation 
summary.  If you do not have a 
mailbox, please talk to  Ruth Esau. 

• There will be no Sunday 
School on Dec 24 and Dec 31.  Join us 
for worship at 11:00 am. 

• On Sunday, Dec 24 there will  
be a Morning Worship Service and    
an evening Christmas Eve Service at   
6:00 pm. 

•   Welcome in the New Year 
with a fun night of family fellowship.  
Join us at 6:00 pm on New Year’s Eve 
for a potluck, snacks, and games.  
Invite your friends.  Bring food and 
your favorite games to share.  Contact 
George or Del Vanberg if you have any 
questions. 

 

•  Heartbeat Prayer Meeting, 
Tuesday, 7:00 pm. Come and pray. 

 

• Men’s Badminton Tues 7:00pm. 
 

• Girls Small Group (ages 12-18) 
meets every Tuesday at 7:00 pm at 
the home of Tracy & Hilary Newton. 

 

 

Thank you for coming out to the            
Semi-Annual Congregational Meeting 
on Monday.  Two positions still need 
to be voted on.  Board Chair (Harry 
Oosterhoff has let his name stand) 
and Treasurer (George Vanberg has 
let his name stand).  There will be a 

vote on these two positions after the 
service on December 17, 2017. 

 

    It isn’t too late to register 
for  Breakforth 2018, It will be held on at 
the Shaw Conference Centre (Jan 26-28).  

There are brochures at the info booth.  
You can also register online at 
www.breakforthcanada.com 

  Messy Church 
For families to come and explore a 

biblical theme through getting messy, 
stories, games and prayer.  For ages 3-12.  

It will begin on Jan 10 at 6:30 pm. 
 

A set of keys were found in the 
church parking lot last Sunday.  Please 
contact the info booth or the church 

office if you lost them. 

 
If you know of any families in need this 

Christmas (food or financial), Please 
notify Pastor Chris or Nicole.  Names will 

be kept anonymous.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 PRAYER NEEDS 
 

 Pray families that may be hurting 
during this Holiday Season. 

 

 Pray for Bob Penner as he mourns 
the loss of his beloved wife, Martha. 
 

 Pray for Glen Bird and the family as 
they mourn Robin’s passing. 

 

 Continue to pray for complete 
healing for Aurelia Domes who is 
recovering from transverse myelitis. 

 

 Pray for spiritual protection of all 
individuals involved in ministry. 

 

 Praise God - S family are all in Turkey.  
Pray that they could come to Canada. 

 

 Dwight & Sherry Munn are starting a 
new church plant in Wembley.  Pray 
for spiritual protection and financial 
support. 
 

Peru Prayer Needs 
Pray for Eusebio Chuctaya,  

Family Program Coordinator  
 

Political Prayer Needs 

Pray for Searle Turton,  
Spruce Grove Alderman 

 

Families of the Week 
                  - Rich & Kim Schultz 
       - Tevis & Brenda Schultz  
         (Taylor, Hayley)   

 

Church of the Week 
Stony Plain Alliance Church 

 

 

Financial Update: 

Monthly Budget:       Dec Giving to Date: 

$25,833                   $11,762 

Yearly Budget:       YTD General Giving:    

$310,000                 $353,381 

Matthew 21:13 “It is written … My house 

will be called a house of prayer…” 
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Office Phone/Fax:  780-963-5141 

General E-mail: bcefc@beachcornerchurch.org  

Website: www.beachcornerchurch.org  

Elders: elderteam@beachcornerchurch.org 

Board: churchboard@beachcornerchurch.org  

 

Pastor Chris’ Cell: 780-908-9714 

Pastor Kyle’s Cell: 780-918-7453 

Nicole’s Cell:  780-953-0752 

   

Church Office Hours:  

Monday - Thursday  

9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

  
 

SUNDAY Dec 10, 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

~ WELCOME! ~ 
 

 

 
 

10:00 AM SUNDAY SCHOOL  
(FOR ALL AGES) 

11:00 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 
 

Nursery available (Seedlings: Ages 0-2) 

 During the service  

(Sprouts: Ages 3-10) 
 


